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Solid Waste Scales and Fee Booth Relocation 

April 2024 

ROADWAY PROJECT  

The project generally consists of relocating the scales and fee booth configuration to 
Sundog Ranch Road to relieve the traffic congestion problems in the interior of the 
Transfer Station, and along Sundog Ranch Road. The project includes constructing new 
fee booth and scales, reconstructing the severely distressed asphalt pavement on 
Sundog Ranch Road, and widening the roadway to improve ingress and egress to and 
from the Solid Waste facility for the benefit of users, Transfer Station staff, and Fire and 
Police personnel accessing their training facility at the end of Sundog Ranch Road. 

 

The design contract was awarded to Kimley-Horn and Associates. The plans and bid 
documents have been completed.  Advertising for construction bids started on March 
10, 2024. Construction is expected to start in late Spring or early summer 2024. 

 

City Contact Information 

Project Manager: George Henderson 

Phone: (928) 777-1130 

 

https://prescott-az.gov/capital-improvement-projects/capital-improvement-program/

